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Members Present:
· Chair Darby Orcutt (Chair)
· Qiuyun (Jenny) Xiang
· Erin McKenney (Interim Chair)
· Jeffrey Reaser
· Anna Behler
· Marc Russo
· Steven Miller
· Nancy Moore
· Tamah Morant
· Lara Pacifici
· Logan Opperman
· Jane Lubischer
· Ahmed El-Shafei
· Nathan Leaf
· Peggy Domingue
· Dave Provost
· Christopher DePerno
· Riley Edmondson

Guests: Carol Ann Lewald 
Ex-Officio Members Present: Li Marcus, Lexi Hergeth, Mukund Vora, ​​Annabel Breen, Kaitlyn Mittan, Bret Smith, Erin Dixon
Absent: Chair Darby Orcutt, Anna Behler, Ahmed El-Shafei, Christopher DePerno 
WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS
· Remarks from Chair Temp Erin McKenney – No updates/remarks were shared. 
· Remarks and Updates from OUCCAS/DASA – No updates/remarks were shared.
· Approval of the CUE Minutes from 14 October 2022 - Approved
Discussion: Move to approve the minutes by Nathan Leaf. 

NEW BUSINESS	

Consent Agenda – Approved
Discussion: The consent agenda was moved to approve by Jane Lubischer.

Review Courses for GEP

· MUS 350 : Music of Asia (VPA, GK, IP) – Approved.
Discussion: This course was presented by Nathan Leaf. No objections were shared. 

Special Topic Shell Offering

· Sociology of Barbecue (SS, USD) – Approved
Discussion: This course was presented by Jeffrey Reaser. The members brought attention to this being a good example of a course not using the same verbs verbatim from the objectives. 

*Member mentioned this is an excellent example of the alignment, but had a point of consideration that this was only good for this year. The guest reminded the committee that USDEI is not an option until Fall 2023 at which point a new offering would need to be proposed. 
	
Discussion: 

In the past, CUE has offered labs to cover the topic of language; Interim Chair asked the committee if they would like to see some of these labs be offered again. The committee responded positively in the chat and Lexi will be sending out information regarding those labs. 

Committee members thanked the Interim Chair for standing in for Chair Darby Orcutt. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:44 PM 						Respectfully submitted by Annabel Breen
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